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Meredith Public Library Supervised Visitation Policy 

 

Meredith Public Library’s mission is to be the cultural heart of Meredith: a gathering place 

where community members can acquire and share knowledge. 

After careful consideration of the requirements of court ordered supervised visits, the Meredith 

Public Library does not have the resources required by the state protocols including trained 

personnel or adequate security. The Meredith Public Library is therefore unable to accommodate 

these visits. 

All requests and concerns related to appropriate visitation sites for court ordered supervised 

family visitations should be made to the NH Court System, Division for Children, Youth and 

Families, or the organization managing the case. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


